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Hearing date: Tuesday, 2/8/22  2:30 p.m.


To the Senate Budget and Taxation Committee:


I am in favor of supporting the SB0403 for the State of Maryland. 

I feel it would considerably be helpful for small business owners such as myself, and I welcome 
the removal of the annual fee.


Please use this as my formal written testimony in favor of this bill.

Please contact me if you need any further details. 


Thank you for your time, 

Camilla Lewis 


